Good Afternoon,

Please let this document serve as formal notice, informal notice provided at 6:40pm 6-14-2023, that The
regular meeting of The Colchester Housing Authority Board of Commissioners has been canceled for the
night of 6-15-2023; and has been rescheduled to next Thursday night, 6-22-2023, due to lack of a

quorum.

This Special meeting will take place at the usual time and location; 7pm at the Dublin Village community
room, located at 300 Lebanon Ave in Colchester.

Thank you.
Executive Director

Brian Robert Gustafson
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